
HILLSIDE LOFT BUNK 
Sold at Amart Furniture stores 
13 October 2018 – 1 June 2021 

Defect: The products do not comply with the requirements of the 
mandatory standard 'Trade Practices Act 1974 Consumer Protection 
Notice No. 1 of 2003 Consumer Product Safety Standard: Bunk Beds'. 

The product has four coat hooks which extend further than the standard 
allows and may catch on a child's clothing. 

Hazard: The coat hooks may cause injury and may snag a child's 
clothing presenting a strangulation hazard. 

What to do: Consumers should immediately contact Amart Furniture to 
request a repair kit to remove the coat hooks. 

Contact details: For more information, consumers can contact Amart 
Furniture by phone on 1800 383 291 (Monday to Friday, 9am - 5pm 
AEST) or via email at support@amartfurniture.com.au
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